
ASSOCIATION OF SACRAMENTO COUNTY  
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT  

VETERANS AND EMPLOYEES 

From the President 
 

The 711 Club’s October, 2011, meeting was held on Wednesday, October 12, 2011.  We had 

some 35 members present, including new member Walter Horne.  

 

Everyone should have received some materials in the mail from the 711 Club. This includes 

the new membership application form that’s been discussed previously. Even though current 

members should all have this form on file, all are encouraged to complete the new form and 

return it. Especially important is to make certain that your beneficiary information is correct 

and current.  

 

Also mailed out were membership dues renewals (only $24 annually) and an envelope for 

payment for our annual Christmas party. The exact dollar amount for the Christmas party is 

yet to be determined, and will be announced very soon. If anyone has not yet received these 

materials in the mail, please let Frank Davidson know so he can get that to you ASAP. 

 

The date of the Christmas party will be Wednesday, December 14th , so please mark your  

calendars. Last year’s party was a great success, and many very nice raffle prizes were given 

away. This year we will also offer some really cool raffle items. The raffle is structured in a 

way such that members may win only raffle items they’re  

interested in. Each member places his/her raffle ticket(s) in a cup 

in front of the specific items being raffled, making only those peo-

ple eligible to win those particular items. 

 

At the October meeting several nominations for officers were 

made for the upcoming 2012 year. Please refer to the Secretary’s 

minutes for the names of those nominated.  Please keep in mind 

that more people may be nominated at the November meeting as 

well, so this list does not necessarily yet reflect all who may be 
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7.   Barbara Smith 

 

8.   Duane Atwood 

 

9.   Glen Wellman 

 

10.  Jim Hosang 

 Gary Horat 

 

11.  Gary Balding 

 

12.  Duane Bender 

 Jerry Johnson 

 

13.  Billy Hilton 

 Jack Solarzano 

 

14.  Bob Armstrong 

 Sam Beers 

November Birthdays 

President 

Sam Gault 

(916) 801-5876 

ssgault1980@comcast.net 

Vice President 

Barbara Smith 

(916) 684-5344 

bubbas@frontiernet.net 

Secretary 

Marilyn Siefker 

(916) 961-4766 

Phillipmarilyn@aol.com 

Treasurer 

Frank Davidson 

(916) 362-6192 

Frankdavidson@prodigy.net 

10207 Rinda Drive 

Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

Sergeant At Arms 

Judy Denton 

(916) 383-1282 

 

Board of Directors: 

Earl Evans 

(916) 261-1668 

badltearl@hotmail.com 

Pat Keegan 

(916) 718-0933 

qdrolaw@aol.com 

Sherry Matranga 

(916) 983-7687 

Clem Meier 

cfmeier@comcast.net 

Paul Schmalz  

916 966-2203 

sunkuda@cwnet.com 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

Past President 

Dave Evans 

(916) 253-3748 

Dave.d.evans@sbcglobal.net 

Newsletter Editor & 

Webmaster 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

2011 

711 Club Officers 

President’s Message Continued: 

 

interested in running for office or a position on the board.  The elec-

tions for the new officers will be conducted at the November, 2011, 

meeting. 

 

The November 2011, meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 

9th.  I hope to see everyone there. 

 

Regards, 

Sam 

 

 

 

16.  Carlotta Farris 

 Don Savage 

 Stephanie Key 

 Kinya Noguchi 

 

18.  Don Root 

 

20.  Paul Hauptman 

 

22.  Jeff Nelson 

 

24.  James Underwood 

 

26.  Patty Butler 

 Gene Madison 

 

27.  Dennis Hanks 

28.  Brian Collins 

30.  Michael Hammel 
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Meeting  Minutes 
Date: October 12, 2011   Location: Elks Lodge, Rancho Cordova 

 

Meeting was called to order at 12:00 noon by President Sam Gault.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. 

Lunch was served at 12:30 pm. 

 

The following Officers and Board Members were present: 

  

 Officers     Board of Directors 

X  President Sam Gault    X   Sherry Matranga 

X  Vice President: Barbara Smith  X   Clem Meier 

     Treasurer: Frank Davidson   X   Earl Evans 

X   Secretary: Marilyn Siefker   X   Paul Schmaltz 

X   Sgt. at Arms: Judy Denton          Pat Keegan  

      Past President: Dave Evans    X   Larry Jarvis 

 

General Members Present: 35 

 

New Members: Walt Horne    Guests: None 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Frank Davidson is on vacation so there was no Treasurer report. 

 

Minutes from last meeting: The Minutes of the September meeting were read and approved. 

 

New Business:  
The membership will be receiving a notice in the mail that will include the 2012 dues, information regarding the  

Christmas Party and an application form.  It’s important that all members fill out the application because it now  

contains beneficiary information.   

 

Nominations were opened for the 2012 election.  The following members were nominated: 

 

President:   Judy Denton and Sam Gault 

Vice President:   Judy Denton and Bill O’Connor 

Secretary:  Marilyn Siefker 

Treasurer:   Frank Davidson 

Sgt. at Arms:  Kathy Shannon. 

 

Board of Directors: Barbara Smith, 

Bill Barnsdale  

Walt Horne. 

Nominations remain open until the election which will be help at the next meeting.   

 

Sunshine Report: Get Well cards were sent to Jim Underwood, Bud Smith, Ivy Hartrum and Richard Williams.  A 

“Thinking of You” card was sent to Earl Warren III. 

  

The raffle was held and the free lunches were won by:  Mike Green, Don Savage and Sam Gault. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 1:20 pm.   Next meeting is November 9, 2011 

 

Minutes Submitted by Marilyn Siefker, Secretary 



Our Next Meeting  -  November 9th, 2011 
 Rancho Cordova Elks Lodge  
11440 Elks Circle, Rancho Cordova  

11 AM Social hour  

12 noon Meeting and Lunch  

Followed by the raffle  

RSVP  
Frank Davidson by  

Friday, November 4th  

(916) 362-6192  

frankdavidson@prodigy.net  
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     COMING EVENTS 

 

MEMBERSHIP  RENEWAL 

A reminder –  time to renew your membership, due January 1.  They are $24.00 a year. 

 

NOMINATIONS FOR OFFICES 

 

The November meeting is election time for club officers.  Some nominations were made at the 

October meeting.  See October Meeting minutes.   

 

Anyone whom would like to participate is welcome to seek a nomination or nominate another 

member. 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

December 14th is the Christmas Party in lieu of the regular noon meeting.  The time is 6:30 

PM.  This should be a good time for all. For the third year in a row, Sherry Matranga is organ-

izing her great raffle for the event.  The ticket price and details will be announced 

shortly.  Hold on to the reservation envelopes to make those reservations. 

Visit us on the Web 

www.711club.org 


